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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Press Release/Public Notice for Road Closure – September 4, 2024 
 
 
The Dalles, OR – August 28, 2024 – Northern Wasco County PUD will be conducting work to 
change out aging copper conductor to aluminum to increase overall reliability and 
hardiness of the system.  This work will impact East 15th Street between Kelly Avenue and 
Terrace Drive/Jefferson Street on Wednesday, September 4, 2024.  Work hours are 
anticipated to be 7:30 a.m. to 1:30 p.m.   
 
The road will be open to local traffic while the work is carried out.  Signage and flaggers will 
be in place to help with traffic in the area.  Please avoid this area and use alternate routes.  
Please take caution while navigating this area of utility work for the safety of everyone 
involved as we work to improve your utility electric system.   
  
 

### 
 

Northern Wasco County People’s Utility District (NWCPUD) is a customer-owned utility 
that provides nearly 25,000 people and businesses with electricity in Wasco County, 
Oregon.  Formed in August 1939 and first delivering power in April 1949, NWCPUD’s 
mission is to provide reliable, competitively-priced energy, and related services that 
benefit our customers in the tradition of public power.  As our name implies, “people” are 
what we are all about.  For more information, please visit: https://www.nwascopud.org/.  

https://www.nwascopud.org/

